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Dates for your diary
Friday 31st March Break up for the Easter holiday @3.30pm

3rd – 14th April Easter holiday

Monday 17th April Back to school for the summer term

Friday 21st April Holiday for Eid al-Fitr; school closed

Friday 28th April Eid celebrations in school: assemblies, 
parties and own clothes day.
More details to follow in the first week back

Monday 1st May Bank holiday; school closed

Monday 8th May Bank holiday for the coronation of King 
Charles III ; school closed

29th May – 2 June Half term

Wed 28th June Holiday for Eid al-Adha; school closed

Friday 21st July Last day of the school year

Wednesday 6th Sept First day back of the new school year

The Holy month of Ramadan has started. We wish peace

and prosperity to all our Muslim families, colleagues and

friends during this important time.

Ramadan is the ninth month of the Islamic calendar,

observed by Muslims worldwide as a month of fasting

(sawm), prayer, reflection and community.

Ramadan Mubarak

Easter is the most important festival in the Christian

calendar. It follows the period of Lent which is a 40 day

season of prayer, fasting and charity leading up to Easter.

It is also a time when people across the world enjoy

Easter traditions including wearing Easter bonnets,

decorating and eating Easter eggs.

Charity this term

The Woolmore School Community is amazing at many

things. Something we really excel and feel proud of is

the generosity of families and colleagues when it comes

to supporting those in need.

This term we are proud to have supported the following

charities and raised these amounts of money:

£1095.55 for the earthquakes in Turkey and Syria 

£204.80 for Red Nose Day

£1818.82 to support Muna and Poplar SPLASH to help 

provide education for orphaned girls in Syhlet, 

Bangladesh.

We will keep you posted on the project in Bangladesh as 

Muna and the team will be there over Easter.

THANK YOU EVERYONE

Happy Easter



Open days – the new style – what did you think?

We are delighted with the responses we have received from families about our new-style Open

Days. It has been an absolute pleasure to welcome parents into our classrooms. Some of you have

joined us in the mornings to be part of the start of the day and some of you have come to visit

after school. I think everyone felt very proud to be part of sharing the learning #Togetherness

Here are some of the comments we have received from parents:

Here are some comments from the children:

And from the teachers:

Thank you for coming to our Open Days and for your kind and supportive comments. We think

this ‘new-style’Open Day is definitely a keeper for Woolmore. Please let us know what you think.

Have a lovely Easter holiday everyone! See you on the 17th April 

Lots of amazing trips!

Spanish Celebration Day

Red Nose Day and 
other charity days

HTTA
Superstars

Springtime moments

Lots of luck to Muna
and the SPLASH team 
for their work in 
Bangladesh.

We loved being in 

the classroom…it 

is so nice to see 

where our 

children learn 

every day.

It was great to see 

my child’s books –

I can’t believe 

how much 

progress my child 

has made.

A big thank 

you to all the 

teachers – we 

can see how 

hard they all 

work.

It was 

amazing!

Thank you so 

much for 

organising this 

opportunity.

It was really 

exciting to have 

my family in my 

classroom.

My mum was so 

proud of all my 

learning. 

My dad couldn’t 

believe I could 

write so much!

The children were 

so happy and proud 

to have members 

of their family in 

their classroom.

I was delighted 

because everyone 

seemed really happy to 

be in the classroom.

What a lovely day!

The parents were 

amazing – they joined 

in and were brilliant 

at looking at their 

children's learning.

A few spring term moments  – more available on Twitter
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